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• Staffing update

• Waste Characterization Study update

• 10-year Plan update

• APR and RecycleBin Updates



• New Used Oil Coordinator hired

– Ginna McWhirter joined OSP

• Start date 1/2/25

• Prior work with Tennessee State 
Parks



• EPA SWIFR Grant RFP
– Consultant is supplier in Edison.
– Few small changes made to contract.
– Kickoff meeting this week.



• Geosyntec won RFP

• Design workshops in January 2025
– Chattanooga Jan. 7

– Knoxville/Morristown Jan. 8

– Nashville Jan. 14

– Jackson Jan. 15

– Virtual meeting Jan. 22



• RecycleBin Buildout of WasteBin

– Nearly complete

– APR, SWOR, RMPF data import

– MyTDEC Forms imported after initial check by 
MMP team

• File Net public-facing side

• Project completed by TDEC, STS, and 
Windsor Solutions



Questions?
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